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It is our turn to host the Steak Fry this month on
the 9th. If you can find a way to give us a hand, 
it would be greatly appreciated.

Our monthly meeting is Tuesday the 5th at 7 
p.m. We have been struggling, as of late, to 
have enough members to constitute a quorum, 
so please try to make this meeting. We are 
trying very hard to plan some activities that 
would help us build our post. 

I have been informed by my step-son, a 
member of Elk Rapids Post 114 Sons of 
AMVETS, that they will visit our post an 
Saturday Oct. 16 as part of a multi-post run that
they are putting together. If you have the time, 
please consider joining us as we welcome our 
friends from the north country. They plan on 
arriving around 2 p.m. We are working on a 
food offering, as they will be hungry as well as 
thirsty. 

Have a great month!


